

DEVAL L. PATRICK GOVERNOR

TIMOTHY P. MURRAY LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

JUDYANN BIGBY, MD SECRETARY

PAUL J. COTE, JR. COMMISSIONER

JEAN K. PONTIKAS DIRECTOR

February 22, 2007

Barbara L. Sullivan [redacted] The Commonwealth of Massachusetts Executive Office of Health and Human Services

Department of Public Health
Division of Health Professions Licensure

Board of Registration in Pharmacy 239 Causeway Street, Suite 200, 2nd Floor Boston, MA 02114 (800) 414-0168 http://www.mass.gov/reg/boards/ph

Re: Surrender of Pharmacy Technician Reg. No. 4221 in resolution of Complaint No. PH-PT-07-058

Dear Ms. Sullivan:

The Massachusetts Board of Registration in Pharmacy (Board) is in receipt of your January 12, 2007 letter to Board Investigator James C. Emery surrendering Massachusetts Pharmacy Technician Registration No. 4221 (exp. 09/9/07) in resolution of Complaint No. PH-PT-07-058.

Please be advised that the Board has accepted the surrender of your pharmacy technician Registration on the terms and condition that you understand and agree your surrender is voluntarily tendered; that license surrender is an act which deprives you of all privileges of registration and is not subject to reconsideration or judicial review; and that the Board will not review any application for licensure as a pharmacy technician in the future.

Janes T. DeVita, R.Ph.

am T. DeVita

PRESIDENT

Certified Mail No. 7003 1010 0003 3509 5979 and First Class Mail

Dec. No. 1506